JAN 17 1979

The Honorable Henry M. Jackson

Cha{rman

Committee ua .nergy and N:itural Resoorces
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Jackson:

I am pleased to respond to your letter of November 27
enclosing 2 Jetter to you dated November 17 from Gree:.jeace
of Seattle, Washington, concerning the proposed construction
of a nuclear power plant in the Philippines. This letter
noted that letters conveying their concerns regarding this
plant have been sent to all the NRC Commissioners.

Enclosed is a copy of our response to Greenpeace which NRC
recently sent. Please let us know if we can be of any
further service to you.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
NRC response to freenpeace
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